
 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues and partners, 
Warm greetings from the University of Lille. We hope this email finds you well. 

We are excited to share an invitation to you and your team to participate in the 
upcoming Staff Week on "Sustainability and Well-being in International Mobilities” 
at the University of Lille, from June 23th to June 27th, 2025. 

 

 

 

  

Sustainability and Well-being in International Mobilities 
  

In an increasingly interconnected world, international mobilities, encompassing 
student exchanges, global internships, and diverse cultural immersion programs, 
stand as vital bridges connecting individuals and communities across borders. 

These experiences offer unparalleled opportunities for personal growth, cultural 
exchange, and global understanding. Yet, as we embrace the transformative 
power of international mobility, we must confront the imperative to ensure these 
ventures are not only enriching for participants but also sustainable for our planet 
and supportive of individual well-being.  

https://univ-lille.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=36384aeb16938220bf79b919e&id=1f2390313c&e=7c7ef33cfe


 

This event seeks to delve into the intricate relationship between sustainability and 
well-being within the realm of international mobilities, exploring how we can 
cultivate experiences that are both impactful and responsible. 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Week - Engage in a meaningful experience 
  

We're excited to share insights we've gathered on these crucial questions, but 
more importantly, we want to hear from you. This event is a collaborative space 
where we'll explore the 'how' together, exchanging best practices and lived 
experiences to build a shared understanding. 
 
Please find the provisional agenda for the Staff Week, which includes information 
about the sessions and topics to be covered, onto this dedicated webpage. 

 

 

 

 

 

Application process & Deadline 
  

Willing to take part in the journey? Fill in the registration form before the 31st of 
March. 
Participation fee: none - Working language: English. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the organizing team 
at: staffweek@univ-lille.fr and to check out the information available on our Staff 
Week website. 

 

  

https://univ-lille.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=36384aeb16938220bf79b919e&id=cb9ab5da7b&e=7c7ef33cfe
mailto:staffweek@univ-lille.fr


REGISTRATION FORM 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. We look forward to the 
opportunity to collaborate with you during the Staff Week and further our 
collective efforts in promoting the well-being of international students. 
 
Warm regards, 

   

 

https://univ-lille.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=36384aeb16938220bf79b919e&id=f8adf0a9f1&e=7c7ef33cfe

